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Container for garbage 

On Monday, August 26, there will be two 

containers in the center of the association 

where you can throw away trash just like on 

cleaning days. It is possible to throw away 

most things, but not hazardous waste (paint, 

oil, chemicals and such), tires, or 

electronics. 

They will open at 18:00 and be open until 

they are full, but at the latest until 20:00. It is 

not allowed to leave things outside the 

containers. 

 

Wednesday Coffee 

After a summer break, the gatherings on 

Wednesday evenings are now starting 

again. We'll meet in the boardroom at 

Sorögatan 45 (entrance from 

Ärvingegången), drink some coffee or juice, 

eat some fika bread, and hang out. A way to 

get to know your neighbors. Welcome 

greetings from the Leisure Committee! 

 

Free parking spaces 

At the time of writing, there are a couple of 

parking spaces outdoor available. So if you 

need a parking space, contact HSB. 

However, it is limited to a maximum of two 

parking spaces per residence, of which a 

maximum of one is in a garage. The queue 

for a spot in the garage is however still quite 

long.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trash left outside 

Unfortunately, on several occasions during 

the summer, waste has been left at our 

garbage disposals around the association. 

This costs the association money as staff 

need to go around and take care of this. It 

also risks supplying the rats found 

throughout the Kista area. 

 

If the garbage chute is full, you can go up 

one floor in the stairwell, alternatively go to 

another chute, there are seven outside in 

our association, and throw your garbage 

there. If it is full for more than 24 hours, 

report the fault to Nordstaden, and the 

contractor can investigate and fix it. If no 

one reports an error, no action will be taken. 

 

 

https://en.fano.se/

